

## OFFICE OF LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

240 STATE CAPITOL ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334

MARK TAYLOR
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

February 18, 2004

Mr. Paul Tubiana P. O. Box 21832 Lehigh Valley, PA 18002-1832

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for taking the time to email me and for sending me your research study on diabetes that you posted on the web. I certainly respect your views and hope that you will keep me apprised on the issues that concern you.

I appreciate hearing from you and wish you the best.

Sincerely,

Mark Taylor,

MT/glh